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    Thursday 17th October 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Please find attached a new school dinner menu, which begins after half term. If you would like a paper copy of the menu, please ask in the school office.

I look forward to seeing many children with their families at the school Halloween disco tomorrow night 6-8pm. 

Coming up soon for the whole school

24th October @ 3.05pm - Term 1 ends.

25th October and 4th November – INSET days (children not in school).

5th November 8.40am –Children back to school for Term 2.

7th November –Flu spray immunisations for all classes

12th November – Open evening 6-7.30pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Rachel & Mia. Thank you for your help. 



School Car Park


Can we please remind parents and carers not to park in the school car park, this includes breakfast club and Camel drop offs. 


Coats


Now that the weather is getting chillier, can you please make sure your child is coming to school with a coat.  Thank you.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been looking at different shapes.  In class the children made

             their own shape houses and while out at Forest school they have been looking for

             shapes outside.  In literacy we have been practising writing our new sounds.
Year 1  This week we have been working hard showing all the adults how much we have

             learnt this term in maths, reading and phonics.
Year 2  We have been working on addition in maths this week and trying hard to recall 

             some number bonds by heart.  In topic we have been learning about Yuri Gagarin

             and Neil Armstrong.
Year 3  This week in English we are planning and writing our own myths to explain the 
             Sarsen Stones. In maths we have been revising place value, and in PE we have
             been devising our own dribbling games.
Year 4  Year 4 have been learning all about different poetry techniques this week including 
             personification, similes and rhyme.  We have tried to find some of these tricks in
             poems we have read and write some of our own.  In maths we have started our unit 
             on addition and subtraction and learnt how useful the place value counters can be
             to help us.  We have really enjoyed starting to make our river course models and
             they are really starting to take shape. 

Year 5  This week we have been completing our assessments!  We have also been looking

             at how mistakes can help us learn. 
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been working hard on our assessments.  We have learnt 

             about another talented artist and about Charles Darwin’s natural selection theory.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Sophia for being a good friend to our new member of the class.  She has helped 

             to make Leo feel very welcome.  Maisy for her concentration and hard work with

             her shape pictures.
Year 1  Elijah R for using fantastic independence when reading two syllable words, you
             were incredible.  Finley for showing great determination during phonics, you were
             amazing, well done!
Year 2  Toby for always being such a positive, hardworking member of our class.  Alexa

             for taking such pride in her work and for contributing so much to our topic 

             lessons.  Well done both of you!
Year 3  Edward for great confidence explaining complex concepts in maths, and Wiktor 
             for independence and perseverance when planning his story in English.
Year 4  Harry and Molly P for always trying their best in everything they do and for being 
             fantastic behaviour role models. They can always be relied upon to be helpful, 
             kind and hardworking.  Keep it up!
Year 5  All of Year 5 for using all their learning powers when completing their 

             assessments.  Well done.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for persevering with their assessments this week.  They were all
             really determined and tried their very best.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

On Wednesday 9th October, three teams attended the Vale round of the cross country running competition. It was a tough course with lots of hills, muddy patches and lots of the runners at this stage were very competitive – coming from local clubs. The children were all fantastic and tried their very best. They showed excellent determination and teamwork throughout and we are very proud of all of them. Congratulations to Dylan who will be attending the county finals in December! Thank you to everyone who came to support the event.
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Friends of Stockham are holding an Annual General Meeting on Wed 23rd Oct 6:30pm in the school staff room. If you would like to find out more about who we are or what we do, give us some feedback, share ideas or get more involved please come along! We are always keen to welcome new members and you don’t have to be able to commit a great deal of time. We hope to see you there, friendsofstockham@gmail.com
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










